Stanton Township

Public Hearing Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the Planning Commission of Stanton Township will conduct a public hearing on behalf of Pat Jirik, 20530 Blaine Avenue, Farmington, MN 55024.  The hearing will be conducted Tuesday, June 13th, 2023, 7:15pm, at the Stanton Town Hall, 31186 – 40th Avenue Way, Cannon Falls, MN 55009. 
The purpose of this hearing is to consider a request for a Subdivision Variance, in the R-1, Parcel #410180400, 43.99 acres. Mr. Jirik is proposing the subdivision of the parcel, into three parcels. The minimum lot size is 5 acres in the R-1. If approved, the Variance would allow the subdivision of the parcel, with two of the three building sites located within the same quarter, quarter. Goodhue County zones the parcel A-2 Zoning District.     
Attendance is not limited to those who receive notice.  The applicant will be present to answer questions.  Questions before the hearing may be directed to: stantonclerk@gmail.com 
Respectfully submitted, 

Cheryle A. Peters
Clerk, Stanton Township
06-01-23
06-08-23
